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Paulding County Area Foundation grant application
PAULDING, OH: The Paulding County Area Foundation has opened the grant cycle for distribution in December 2020. The deadline for the grant cycle is November 14.  Non-profits are urged to apply.  The application is available at the Paulding County Area Foundation located at 101 E. Perry St. in Paulding or may be downloaded on the Foundation’s website www.pauldingcountyareafoundation.com. Past non -profits receiving grant dollars include the Paulding Soccer Club that has used funds to construct new soccer fields for the growing program. The Friends of the Black Swamp Nature Center used their grant dollars from the Foundation to provide improvements to the trails and grounds amongst their 51 acres of woodlands, wetlands and meadows that provide the residents of Paulding County an area to roam, learn and enjoy.  
The Paulding County Area Foundation is proud to serve the community by helping non-profits through the grant program. Not only do these groups add to our quality of life, but they provide opportunities for all residents in the county. 

###
